

DEIA Task Force Meeting Agenda 
Date: 2022-11-02
Minute Taker: Hannah Williams  
Meeting Location: Online Through Zoom
Present: Joe Lenkart, JJ Pionke, Zoe Revell, DoMonique Arnold, Elisabeth Paulus, Victor Jones, Christina Bonse, George Gottschalk, Norris Purdy, Chris Prom, Jen Yu 
Absent: Heather Murphy, Erik Chapman

Agenda Items


1. Announcements and Accolades
1. Team Updates 
· Assessment Team – Team Leader: JJ Pionke 
· The survey has been out since last Monday. JJ asked for the task force to encourage colleagues to take the survey. 
· The focus group report is a work in progress. They aim to have the draft ready soon. 
· Communication Team (5 min)
· No new updates. 
· HR Processes, Training, & Programming Team (5 min)
· The DEIA workshops will be demoed to admin and unit heads beginning next week. 
· The HR recommendations have been passed along to HR. The recommended exit and onboarding questions have been added. Many of the other recommendations have been passed over to Zoe and Jake. 
· They are working on the pulse survey implantation plan. 
1. Discussion items 
· Develop a process for existing Library committees (and efforts within Library units) to better coordinate and share information and events that support DEIA. 
· Zoe and Elisabeth have created a document to outline the areas of our charge that need attention before the task force concludes. 
· There has been feedback that the DEIA work the Library does is not visible. 
· Victor is still thinking through the potential structure for the re-envisioned diversity committee. One option was an advisory group, with liaisons drawn from other committees, with a separate diversity committee that would do the work. 
· Would it be an option to hire someone to work under Victor? One possibility is restarting a search for a third resident and having them be an outreach and engagement resident or investigate hiring another AP or civil service for this potential role. The duties of the position would need to be considered first and how it would relate to existing positions. 
· One of the major findings from the focus group is the need to create time in people’s schedules to do DEIA related work. It would be helpful to reopen job descriptions and people should be provided with time to accomplish these tasks. 
· There needs to be better communication with how our work is shared. Some suggestions were adding a DEIA section to the Library office notes or the Growing People blog. Library social media also needs to be utilized more. 
· The template for the unit annual reports should include contributions to DEIA. This requirement has been added to faculty annual reports but would also be beneficial at the unit level. These reports should also be required. 
· It would be helpful to Victor to have a brainstorming session before the task force concludes to develop some digestible recommendations. It was suggested to have two groups: one to brainstorm recommendations with Victor and one to discuss communications and activities in the Library. 


